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ASX Release | 28 November 2019 

 

QuickFee announces change of Company Secretary 

 
The Board of QuickFee Limited (ASX: QFE) (“QuickFee” or the “Company”) advises, in accordance 

with ASX Listing Rule 3.13.6, that Mr Phillip Hains has resigned from his role as Company Secretary 

effective today. 

 

QuickFee is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr Peter Zarin to the position of Company 

Secretary, effective today. Peter also holds the position of Chief Financial Officer at the Company. 

 

The Board acknowledges and appreciates the contribution that Mr Hains has made to the Company. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Corporate: Bruce Coombes, CEO  

  P: +61 418 286 842 or +1 310 584 1173 

  E: bruce@quickfee.com 

 

 

Investors: Eric Kuret, Market Eye 

  P: +61 3 9591 8904 

  E: eric.kuret@marketeye.com.au 

 

 

About QuickFee Limited 

QuickFee Australia was founded in March 2009 and developed a unique payment gateway for Australian accounting and law 

firms allowing them to accept monthly payment plans where clients of professional services firms obtain finance online from 

QuickFee to facilitate payments to the firm in full.  

Following the success of QuickFee Australia, QuickFee was established in the US 2016 as an entirely separate operating entity 

to pursue opportunities in the much larger market in the USA where no direct competitor exists.  

In July 2019, QuickFee Australia and QuickFee US became wholly owned by QuickFee Limited. 
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